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         Tuesday 27th September 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

We are delighted to offer our Year 7 learners the exciting opportunity of a trip to Milton Keynes Theatre to 

see the first ever professional UK touring production of Alan Parker’s classic musical, Bugsy Malone.  

 

The trip will take place on Thursday 13th October, leaving school by coach at 1pm for a 2pm matinee show.   

Students will need to be collected from the theatre at 4.15pm.  

  

Unfortunately, due to restrictions on school tickets for the show, we have only 82 tickets available which will 

be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

To cover the cost of the tickets and coach travel to the theatre, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£18.35 per child.  Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, in the event that insufficient funds are available to 

allow us to proceed, then the trip will have to be cancelled.   

If you would like your child to attend the trip to see Bugsy Malone, please make the payment of £18.35 via 

‘MyChildAtSchool’ app, no later than Monday 3rd October.  This will be live to book at 20:00 this evening, 

Tuesday 27th September on MCAS 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Rachel Lee 

Music Lead 
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